
 
 
 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers                                       Friday 25th March 2022 

 

I think you will all agree that our Family Assembly was amazing. Both classes made their 

teachers so proud as we are sure they did you. Children were rewarded with a delicious lolly-

ice that they enjoyed in the sunshine. We will be sending out the recording of the assembly 

soon. If you have changed your email address or have not been receiving emails from the 

main school email, please provided a new, updated email to a member of the Reception team 

and we will update it on our system.  

 

You may be aware that school have been taking donations to support Asylum Link Mersey-

side. This week we had a visitor come to school who is a volunteer at Asylum Link Mersey-

side. His name was Ian, Ian delivered an assembly which explained how Asylum Link work 

closely with asylum seekers to help support them when they arrive in the country. He then 

went into each class and delivered workshops to further explain the work they do. Ian told a 

story of a boy called Omran, he was a 6 year old boy refugee who walked 1000 miles with a 

backpack full of his belongings. Ian asked the children to think about what they would pack. 

He reminded the children to think about the weight of their backpack and what items they 

would really need. This again was another very proud moment for Reception staff, children 

listened very carefully, giving sensible answers and suggestions.  

 

Have you heard about Sonic and Sandy, the new additions to Receptions? These are our new 

Giant African Earth Snails. They will be based in Reception M classroom however all children 

will be involved in caring for them. This is a great learning opportunity for children and links in 

well with our curriculum– caring for living things. Sonic and Sandy will regularly appear on our 

school Twitter page.  

 

Can you please makesure your child brings their school bag into school each day. Children go 

home with lots of bits and bobs at home time including important letters and reading books. 

Reading books should be returned by Wednesday for staff to change and send home again 

on Friday.   

 Have a lovely weekend  


